
Homework

Mr Holt and Miss Bzainia
will be working in 
Maple Class. • PE is on a Thursday.

• Tuck Shop is on a Friday

• Your child needs to bring in a water 
bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

Your child’s spellings and times tables will be sent in a Dojo message on a Friday. Please listen to your child read 
daily and practice the spellings and times tables sent home each week. 

Reading Our class novel is Goodnight Mr Tom by Michelle Magorian.

English
In English we will be looking at Fantasy Stories and writing our own 
fantasy stories. We will also be looking at newspaper articles and 
writing our own articles based on the events in World War 2 

Math

We are going to looking closely at continuing to develop different 
methods when solving addition and subtraction problems. We will 
also be looking at multiplication and division, fraction and different 
types of measurement. We will also have a big focus on sorting and 
sequencing numbers.

Science In science this half term we are going to be looking at Sound

History  This half term we will be looking at the events and what it was 
like for children during World War 2.

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember
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This half term’s Values
* Respect
* Trust
* Honesty
* Tolerance
* Appreciation
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